CnC Tech

Date: September 3, 2021

RE: 304-28-XX-MC-0XXXF
(FLAT RIBBON CABLE, 28AWG, 1.27MM (0.050") PITCH MULTICOLOR)

To Whom It May Concern,

We will discontinue our 304-series. There will be no replacement part numbers.
They will be not obsolete, but low sales will not justify the extreme UL renew expenses.

Best regards,
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